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Parks and Recreation Advisory Board Meeting Date: October 19, 2017

To: Parks and Recreation Advisory Board

From: Tim Behrendt, Streets and Parks Manager

Update on pickle ball courts

Action Requested:
The Northfield Parks and Recreation Advisory Board receives an update on the cost to resurface and the cost to
reposition and pave new pickle ball courts.

Summary Report:
The Parks and Recreation Advisory Board has asked to get a price on overlaying the existing pickle ball courts
at Riverside Park.  The Board also asked to get a price to reposition and pave new pickle ball courts.

Financial Impacts:
To overlay the existing pickle ball courts it will cost approximately $13,250.
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